
 
 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 

September 12, 2019 

 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

201 High St SE Suite 100 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Re: Advice No. 19-08-G 

 

Attention: Filing Center 

 

Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities’ (“Avista” or “the Company”), requests to extend 

the effective date filed in the above referenced Docket No. 19-08-G. The Company, after 

conversations with Commission Staff, CUB, and AWEC (the “Parties”) have agreed to some 

minor modifications to the definitions of the proposed tariff. The Company requests to change, 

with support from the Parties, the original requested effective date of September 27, 2019 to 

November 1, 2019. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at 509-495-4975. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Linda Gervais 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 

Avista Utilities 

509-495-4975 

linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 

mailto:linda.gervais@avistacorp.com

